
 
 

Tiger-Consulting Newsletter - April 2014 
Dear Clients – We’ve launched a new Bill Pay Service to manage all of your expenses in Asia. In addition, 
see our latest article in Purely Payroll: The Asian Gold Rush, which made the cover this month!  
Thanks as always for your business and referrals – Tisha Dore, Tiger-Consulting VP of Marketing & Sales 

 
New Asia Bill-Pay Services: 
Tiger is not just for Payroll and HR anymore, we can pay all of your bills in Asia – Learn more 
 

Hard & Soft Compliance: 
Tiger-Consulting provides insights on all of the grey areas of compliance in HR.com  – Learn more 
 

Will the Asia Trade Deal Help a Struggling U.S. Economy? 
Tiger-Consulting addresses this Asia business trend in our latest blog  – Learn more 
 
 

http://www.tiger-consulting.net/news1/view/27
http://viewer.zmags.com/publication/e8df9faf#/e8df9faf/1
http://www.tiger-consulting.net/blog1/view/38

